
Pride Committee Report 

 

1. Our last meeting was held in January 2020 at 233 Gilmour. It was 

decided to have the AGM in June 2020.  But because of the Covid all 

meetings were cancelled. 

 

2.  Meeting with OFL in June 15, 2020 to discuss issues in Ontario for 

the LGBT community. 

 

3.  June 18, 2020 meeting to discuss funding for Pride in the Capital.  

The decision was not to fund the event this year because of the Covid. 

 

4. June 19 participated in the Human Rights Celebration for the Pride 

Committee. Discussion on the issues that is facing the Trans 

community in Canada and other foreign countries 

 

5.  June 23rd OFL discussion on eligibility criteria for LGBTQSI people 

in the province of Ontario for the Person of the Year/Group of the 

Year Awards. 

 

6. July 6, 2020 OFL 

 

7. I have attended a few regional council meetings and the annual 

general meeting of the region.  We discussed many of the issues that 

the committees are facing because of the pandemic and how to cope 

with virtual meetings. 

 

8. AGM of the Pride committee on 01/12/2020 and there are new elected 

members in the committee. 


